From:

Sent: 14 February 2017 21:28

To: Planning

Subject: Fwd: Comments on 2017/0183/P have been received by the council.

Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:

From: <planning@camden.gov.uk>

Date: 14 February 2017 at 20:02:18 GMT

To

Subject: Comments on 2017/0183/P have been received by the council.

1 have lived in New Court, the grade 2 listed tennament block of flats beside Site At 6 for 25
years. It is a very special area , nestled off the high street, with a unique feel of Georgian and
Victorian London reflected in the age of the buildings. I think it would be very out of place if
a modern building was built , if not using Victoria type London bricks. Our garden is not
overlooked by the buildings in Streatley Place site at the moment, if someone builders a 1-3
story building with terraces then we will be. Our flats are quite small inside so our garden at
New Court offers a peaceful place which all 35 flats can benefit from.

w Court, Luton terrace, London nw3 1 hd
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